
CELEBRATING 
BLACK HISTORY MONTH

The Goodwill Excel Center
FEBRUARY POP-UP SHOP
In honor of Black History Month, the Y will be hosting our second pop-up on February 7th at the 
Goodwill Excel Center! It will be an event that gives students an opportunity to shop for household 
items, clothing and other items for free. We will be providing them with the bags and will run the 
event on two different days. We invite Y staff to help retrieve donations.

The Goodwill Excel Center   |   1776 G St NW, Washington, DC 20006

WE ARE ASKING FOR THE FOLLOWING:
·         Gently used clothing and shoes for all ages
·         Books
·         Small Household Items/Appliances
·         Toys
·         Any unused children’s products
·         Unused Hygiene products

If you are unable to attend, we will be hosting this event again!
For more information, please email: Paloma.Jimenez@ymcadc.org


